Dear 6th Grade Parents/Guardians, November 29, 2022

This is a reminder that the first payment for Camp Joy is due by December 14, 2022 to
secure your child’s spot for camp, the first payment of $50 must be received by this
date.

Payments can be made in one of three ways: cash or check given to Ms. Fisher (who
will then give your child a receipt) or online through EZ Pay. If you make a payment
through EZ Pay, please let Ms. Fisher or Ms. Dearwester know so the office can confirm
the payment.

The cost per student is $150 and includes a two-night stay at Camp Joy, seven meals,
transportation to and from camp, and a t-shirt. Payments will be made in three
installments of $50 each:

Payment #1 due Wednesday, December 14th
Payment #2 due Friday, February 3rd
Payment #3 due Friday, March 3rd

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Ms. Dearwester, Ms. Fisher,
or Mr. Baker.

Sincerely,

Ms. Dearwester (4-6 Principal)

Ms. Fisher (6th Grade ELA)
Mr. Baker (3-4 Intervention Specialist)



